WDC 21 May 1958
MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD _
SUBJECT: Additional FY 1958 Funds for WS-315A and WS-11lTL

1. The following is a synopsis of a telephone call incoming
from Mr. Lou Meyer, AFABF, to Colonel Summers, WDC.

2. References are TWX W(CB-5-5-E and TWX WDP-5-2-E. These
messages stated additional urgent FY 1958 requirements for Weapon
Systems 315A and 117L.

3. Mr. Meyer stated:

a. Hq USAF TWX 51056 was dispatched on 20 May which
essentially gave a "go ahead" on coverage of the price increases
stated in the referenced messages. This TWX has not yet been
received.

b. Hq USAF will issue Procurement Authorizations this
date to Hq AMC for subsequent issuance to AFBMD.

c. Hq AMC will be instructed to allot required funds for
both programs.

d. The level of FY 1958 plus FY 1959 fund programs has
not been increased, therefore this addition of FY 1958 funds has
the effect of reducing the current USAF stated FY 1959 ceilings for
these two programs.

4. Comments. Appropriate action will be taken upon receipt
of the USAF message. It is probable that AFBMD will be unable to
actually conmit and obligate funds prior to receipt of specific
authorization from Hq AMC. It is anticipated, however, that the
TWX will contain sufficient authorization to prevent any delay on
the part of the contractor.
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